
 

Quote of the Month 

“Life’s a party. Be glad you’re invited.” 

www.spresource.com 

(888)435-2468 

What’s Happening? 

 

February 14 

 

 

February  16 

Presidents Day 

February 29 

Not much 

March 25-27 

Virus Inks Workshop 

Fullerton, CA Hayward, CA Aiea, HI        Louisville, KY         Las Vegas, NV 

Tech Tip:  Mish, Mash. What I meant to say was Mesh. A quality mesh is extremely important in successful 

printing. Mesh elongation (relaxation) is better controlled and stable with a quality weave. Also, using the prop-

er mesh count and thread micron allows ink to properly flow and achieve the desired ink deposit. Quality mesh 

will also last longer. Lastly, don’t forget to always, always degrease mesh before coating with emulsion. 

Need more tech tips?  Give us a call  (888)435-2468 

 Show Feels Good…….. by Mike Grey 

   Well. Another year has passed and so has 

another show. Time seems to go by quickly 

these days. Too quick for some of us. As I 

unpack from our exhibit in Long Beach, I 

can’t help but remember all of the shows 

that have come and gone and how ex-

hausting they really are. This last one was no 

exception. Just as I thought that this would 

just be another event with the same old 

things, I was proven wrong. 

This year’s show was full of excitement and 

enthusiasm. Many new faces as well as 

many old friends. Glad they are both around. 

It was really encouraging to see our industry 

still alive and well. In fact, it seems to have a 

new heartbeat. This is really good news for 

many of us as it brings growth and new  

insight in to the screen printing world. 

It is always good to re-energize our day to day 

business with new products and people and it 

sure feels good to be a part of the future of 

our trade. 

I am excited for the direction of things to 

come and look forward to seeing where tech-

nology will bring us. It seems that lately, there 

are many new ideas and developments that 

will launch us in to next generation. 

I think back about 20 years ago and remember  

the technology of that era and I am amazed at 

how far we have come. I can’t wait and hope I 

am around to see what will be the buzz in 20 

years from now. I can’t imagine but I would 

bet it  will be just as amazing. 

 

NEWSLETTER 

February 2015 

SPR will host a workshop featuring Virus Inks next month at our Fullerton, CA 

location.  The class will be a 1 day class that will review the Virus product 

line, live print demos and Q&A session with the Virus staff visiting from Italy. 

The event is scheduled for March 25, 26 & 27    Space is limited and reserva-

tions are required. For more info. Contact:   mikeg@spresource.com   


